
Update for Chippenham Area Board 
 

 

Update from 
 

CHRISTIAN MALFORD PARISH COUNCIL 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 3 September 2012 

 

 

Headlines 
 

  

• The Parish Council has continued to progress a number of positive enquiries regarding 
the establishment of an allotments facility in the village. Although it is still awaiting some 
responses the Parish Council still hopes to present site options to the Allotmenteers 
shortly.  

 

 

• A formal application has been submitted to Wiltshire Council to join in the Wiltshire 
Speedwatch initiative and nine residents have already volunteered to join the scheme 
and be trained in the use of the monitoring equipment.  

 

 

• The Parish Council has been successful in its nomination of Councillor N. Fairley to 
attend the Chippenham Area Transport Group (CATG).  

 

 
Projects  
 
 

• The current project account for the establishment of Malford Meadow as Wiltshire’s first 
“Pocket Park” was presented and showed that, to date, the scheme has been cost 
neutral to the residents of Christian Malford. The Parish Council expressed its grateful 

thanks to all those who had given freely of their time to support the project.  

 

 

 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Date of the next Parish Council meeting – Tuesday 11th September starting at 7:30pm . 
Please check the Village website ( www.christianmalford.org.uk ) for more information 

 

 

 

Signed:   E.Martin Helps 

Date:    17
th
 August 2012 

 

 
 
 
 
 


